West Park Primary School Devon Road Wolverhampton WV1 4BE

Telephone: 01902 558238

Email: westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk





Friday 14th June

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to join Nursery for a Graduation Ceremony. Children may invite **two** special family members, this includes younger siblings, to help celebrate their special day.

## Wednesday 10th July 1:45 pm until 2.45 pm

The event will be held in the school hall, so please arrive through the main office. Each child will receive a certificate and the ceremony will finish with the children performing songs which they have learnt throughout the year.

We would like to remind parents that the use of mobile phones is not permitted in school. There will be an opportunity at the end of the ceremony for you to take a photograph with your child.

Please fill out and return the slip below by Friday 21<sup>st</sup> June to let us know who will be attending.

We look forward to seeing you.

Kind regards

Mrs Jones Nursery Class Teacher

Child's Name:		(PA	N)	)
---------------	--	-----	----	---

Guest's Name	Attendance. (Yes/No)















